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Philadelphia Partner Pens Article About the Use of People
Analytics to Prevent Trade Secret Theft
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Dave Walton authored an article published in The Journal of Robotics, Artificial Intelligence & Law

discussing how People Analytics can be used to provide advance warning that an employee is going

to leave the company, and how this type of information can provide employers with an incredibly

valuable “head start” in their efforts to prevent trade secret theft.

To read the article visit the July-August 2022 issue of The Journal of Robotics, Artificial Intelligence

& Law.
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